From: Alison Stroud

To: Maryjo Korb
Subject: Re: Proposal to change allowed number of dogs
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 8:09:06 PM

Looking forward to speaking with you in person on Tuesday!

Thank you,

Alison Stroud

Sandy City Council- District 2
Office 801.568.7141

From: Maryjo Korb <maryjo_korb@msn.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 7:50:20 PM

To: Alison Stroud <astroud@sandy.utah.gov>

Subject: Re: Proposal to change allowed number of dogs

Of course, | am good with public record. | have plenty to hide, but we need to make
changes.

Hoping to speak on Tuesday.

Thank you again for your time.

Maryjo

Maryjo Korb
(801) 809-0602
Utah Animal Advocacy Foundation

www.uaaf.org

"None left to rescue, none left to buy, none left to suffer, none left to die. None to be
beaten, none to be kicked...all must be loved and all must be fixed".

More Supporters mean more donations for the Utah Animal Advocacy Foundation. Join
IGive and continue to support UAAF.

http://www.iGive.com/welcome/warmwelcome.cfm?¢c=39655&m=493086

From: Alison Stroud <astroud@sandy.utah.gov>

Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 6:43:34 PM

To: Maryjo Korb <maryjo_korb@msn.com>

Subject: Re: Proposal to change allowed number of dogs

Maryjo,

Thank you for reaching out and thank you for voting for me!! I am hopeful that the remaining
Council Members will see that 2 dogs is very limiting as well. 20 years ago, shortly after
buying my home here in Sandy, my husband and I decided that our infant son also needed a
dog. We went from a family of 2 dogs to a family of 3 with little thought of the Animal Code.
Two of the 3 dogs were beagles and seemed to find their way out of our secure, and fenced
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backyard. Once the City was made aware that we had 3 dogs, I was required to surrender the
youngest pup. Fortunatly, our neighbor had agreed to adopt Pork Chop, but it broke my heart.
I am hopeful that this old code will be changed and that families willing to offer a dog a home
are not limited to 2 dogs. Please let me know if I can add your email to the public record, or if
you would like to speak at our meeting in person, I would encourage you to do so.

Thank you,

Alison Stroud

Sandy City Council- District 2
Office 801.568.7141

From: noreply@sandy.utah.gov <noreply@sandy.utah.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 9:11:44 PM

To: Alison Stroud <astroud@sandy.utah.gov>

Subject: Proposal to change allowed number of dogs

Message submitted from the <Sandy City, UT> website.

Site Visitor Name: Maryjo Korb
Site Visitor Email: maryjo korb@msn.com

I just want to say Thank you on your Proposal to change the number of allowed dogs in our
community. I have been waiting for this for years! I am hoping that this will work and that we
can finally get it in the books that we can have more than 2 dogs. I volunteer for an animal
rescue group and would love to be able to be in compliance! Ha ha..

Just want you to know that I support on what you are doing and of course I voted for you and
love that you are working towards something that I believe in.

Thank you for your time.



